
 

 

 
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
To:  All Prequalified Contractors 
 
From:  James Ballinger, PE, PLS 
  State Highway Engineer 
    
Date:  March 11, 2021 
 
Subject: Communication Post Bid Opening  
 
Beginning with the March 19, 2021 letting, bidders who want to provide additional information after the 
bid opening must follow the outlined procedures in this memorandum.  All further communication shall 
be sent, in writing, to the Cabinet for consideration.  The Cabinet may not consider information that is not 
submitted as outlined.  An email or letter shall be addressed and submitted via email to the Director of 
the Division of Construction Procurement.  The Director will distribute all submissions to appropriate 
individuals within the Cabinet before the Awards Committee meeting.  The additional information must 
be received by the close of business on the Wednesday following the bid letting.   
 
If you have questions, please contact Rachel Mills (rachel.mills@ky.gov) in the Division of Construction 
Procurement. 
 
C: Kentucky Association of Highway Contractors 
  
 
 
  
  
  
  
 

mailto:rachel.mills@ky.gov

	MEMORANDUM

